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Dear Sirs

| confirm that | have today completed a Co-operation Agreement with Pinsent Masons acting on behalf of Orsted Hornsea Project
Four Limited. Accordingly please take this email as a formal withdrawal of my part of the Council’s objection relating to the overlap
between the DCO Scheme and the Council’s Jocks Lodge Scheme and associated CPO and Side Roads Order.

The remainder of the objection is being dealt with by my colleague Matthew Sunman and | have accordingly copied him into this
email to make him aware of the position.

| look forward to hearing from you with an acknowledgement.

Regards

Debbie Wesselby
Senior Legal Officer, Property and Commercial Law Team






